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Item 9.4 
PRIMARY CARE COMMISSIONING COMMITTEE 

EXTRAORDINARY MEETING HELD ON 26th FEBRUARY 2021 
CHAIR’S UPDATE REPORT  

 
Part One 

 
INTRODUCTION 
 
This is the Chair’s report to the Clinical Commissioning Group Board following the 
February 2021 Primary Care Commissioning Committee. 

 
GOVERNANCE 
 
There were no items of Governance discussed.  
 
STRATEGY 
 
The Committee considered a request from Dr Jaiveloo to close his practice list. The 
Committee approved a 6 month closure of the list. The Committee received a number of 
other updates from NHS England regarding matters affecting general practice. 
 
SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT & IMPLEMENTATION 
 
The Committee considered the Risk Register and noted that a rewording of risk 902 was to 
be considered by the Integrated Audit and Governance Committee and the Committee 
approved a workplan for 2021/22 
 
The Committee considered and approved the Minor Surgery specification and for the service 
to be commissioned through Primary Care Networks (PCNs). The Committee also 
considered and approved a scheme for the prevention of strokes related to arial fibrillation 
and the utilisation of PMS premium resources to support it. The Committee received a report 
in relation to primary care workforce and the various elements of support available to 
practices and PCNs.  
 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
 
The Committee received the Primary Care Delegated Finance Report to Month 10 (January 
2021). 

 
Jason Stamp 
Chair, Primary Care Commissioning Committee  
 
May 2021 


